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2201 vegst 63rd St.,
xm“ giw’ mt

Dear "Pat":

I have just received your letter addressed to Be person-
ally and I have rellumi your dieh‘bu as far as it wes humanly
rcginw, and he is uﬁing tm tmcripb of your Mmiﬂy
work %o you at your residence address. I ssked him to write a
letter in your behalf dut he said itnighb look very queer since

he did not knew you, and he theught the mriptmmbom
: bﬂthﬂ“ﬂdhd

Is d’m,uwryhapwuﬂritoyouablomnf good
'hMaﬁIﬂnhwmbut. 1 sincerely trust this will
be helpful to you. As I explained to you in my last latter,
there was no record of yow matriculating prior to Septeauber 8,
1819. You paid the matriculation fee at that time and doudbtless
had you matriculated before that you weuld have been ferced te
mﬁn&@hﬁmh&om&ntymmmdarwm
pmaimymmhlre.

IfﬁzmiamythimatallﬁmtImmtoholpm
please command me.

with all geod wishes, I am

- Fraternally vours,

Directer of Physical Education,
Varsgity Basketball ‘Com.
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